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Ackerman, Ella (DCOZ)

From: johnmctague@gmail.com
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 5:29 PM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Cc: Schellin, Sharon (DCOZ)
Subject: ZC Case 23-02: Support for the 1617 U Street rezoning
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you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to 
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[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from johnmctague@gmail.com. Learn why this is 
important at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
A high-density rezoning of 1617 U St is desperately necessary. The city is in a housing crisis. This locaƟon is centrally 
located to mass transit and is highly walkable. If not here, where? The answer to this quesƟon is always â€œsomewhere 
elseâ€   by a vocal minority of immediate neighbors of any new housing proposals. Please do not cave to their sound and 
fury. We need the housing more than they need to store their cars on public streets directly in front of their houses. 
 
Signed, 
 
John McTague 
John M McTague 
johnmctague@gmail.com 
 9088129203 
Ward: 4 
 Zip: 20011 
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